
Greetings!
It's our favorite week of the year -
National Volunteer Appreciation
Week!

This week, we honor the service and
commitment of hundreds of local
people who share their time, talents
and energy to support our immigrant
neighbors and friends.

We have a number of activities planned this week to celebrate the wonderful people who bring
our mission to life! In addition to our Appreciation Week Raffle, and the Thank You
Messages we publish through local media outlets, we are thrilled to be hosting our first in-
person Volunteer Appreciation event in more than 2 years!

EAL Volunteers are reminded to register for the event by Thursday, April 21st
We look forward to seeing you, and to thanking you in person for all you do.

You are the heart of our mission, and your service makes
our world a better place for all people. 

Thank you for your continued service and commitment to English At Large.
Best regards,
Maureen

Maureen Willis
Executive Director
ed@englishatlarge.org

Thank You
to Our Amazing and Inspiring Volunteers!

https:
http://www.englishatlarge.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/04/English-At-Large-Celebrates-Volunteer-Appreciation-Week.pdf


EAL Volunteer Appreciation Activities

EAL Volunteer Appreciation Raffle

All Active EAL Volunteers will be automatically entered
for a chance to win a gift card good at ColdStone Creamery!

Winners will be notified by email and announced on social media

Last year, EAL volunteers donated time valued at more than
$150,000

to help local immigrants gain the skills they need for a better life.

Donate Now to Support Volunteer Service in Your
Community

https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/iKqG6zIn8AkXyeNM-zsTbg
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